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Dear OR House Committee and Climate, Energy, and Environment, 

In order to meet Oregon's climate goals and minimize the effects of climate change, 

we need to transition our economy away from fossil fuels as quickly as possible. 

Transportation is a major contributor to green house gases, and this bill will go a long 

way to increase access to the convenience, cost savings, and emission reduction 

associated with electric vehicles. In particular, it will provide more equitable access to 

electric transportation which today is mostly limited to those Oregonians that have 

their own driveway or garage with access to at-home charging. 

This bill is a critical step to enable all Oregonians to support and participate in the 

decarbonization of our economy. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Hoeckel 

Portland, OR 


